
 

 
 
 

Oct. 25, 2022 
 
Dear Friends,  
  
With the U.S. midterm elections quickly approaching, I am writing to our University 
community about two topics of utmost importance as it relates to civic engagement on our 
campus and in our world: civil discourse and voting.  
  
The past several 

http://www.scranton.edu/royalsvote


Also, the University’s Center for Ethics and Excellence in Public Service has collaborated 
with the League of Women Voters of Lackawanna County to host a series of debates for 
Pennsylvania House and Senate candidates with the final event scheduled for this 
Thursday, October 27, on campus.  
  
I strongly encourage all members of the University who are eligible to exercise their civic 
duty on November 8 by voting. And I pray that our community will face its differences in a 
spirit of mutual respect by keeping in mind all that unites us.   
  
Thank you for reflecting on all the above.   
  
Yours faithfully,  
  
Joseph G. Marina, S.J.  
President   
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